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COMMUNITY COMMITTEE SKILLS AUDIT, AND DIVERSITY MONITORING
We are currently planning some research to look at the skills and knowledge of community committee members. The aim is to identify areas that members would like more information or training on. This research will be used to inform the development of information and training which will be made available to community committee members.

At the same time, we are also researching the diversity of community committee membership. 
· Recommendation to monitor diversity has come from an independent equality monitoring evaluation which all partners involved in the LSP are required to undertake

· Diverse representation of community committees helps make sure decisions are appropriate for all communities in the neighbourhood
· Membership of community committees is not currently representative of the neighbourhoods they cover
· Information will be stored separately from personally identifiable information (e.g. name and contact details)

· Information will be used to help us improve services, and ensure we are engaging effectively with the community

Between now and the end of May, all community committee members will be sent a questionnaire, which they will be asked to complete and return.

Whilst your participation is voluntary, we strongly encourage all members to complete the questionnaires so that we can carry out an accurate assessment of the skills, knowledge and diversity of community committees. As an incentive, all participants will be entered into a draw to win a voucher.

The results of the research will be presented back to the community committee when complete.

Induction Packs

We are currently working on developing an induction/information pack for all members of community committee. We would welcome feedback from committee members on the draft content of the packs. If anyone would like to assist in the development of these packs by providing comments, please inform the neighbourhood manager.
